
HEASC Organizational Updates – 3rd Quarter 2013 
 

APPA 
• Annual Conference (Aug. 1-4) in Minneapolis, MN. 
• March/April issue of Facility Manager publication was focused on sustainability. 
• Opening a call for papers for the 2014 Conference within next two weeks.  

2014 Conference will be March 3-4 in Baltimore, MD. 
• Working with CSHEMA to co-publish the third edition of an environmental 

compliance systems guide.  Instead of a printed guide this issue may be 
electronic.  

• Joint publication with Building Commissioning Association on the third edition 
of the Building Commission Handbook.  Plan to include sustainability in 
building components.  

 
ACPA 

• Sustainability Institute pre-convention workshop at annual convention in March 
(in Indianapolis). 

• Compiling new resources for the ACPA website and a re-design of sustainability 
pages there. 

• Working to coordinate all student affairs organizations.  
• Learning outcomes that were developed at ACPA are on sustainability improved 

student learning site and being utilized by stem disciplines as is a list of change 
agent skills.  

 
NAEP 

• Re-wrote committee charges for the year.   
• Launched green survey. 
• Looking at sustainability curriculum and how it fits into 2014 professional 

development conferences.  
 
NAICU 

• No new news. 
 
CSHEMA 

• Sustainability COP is active and we are acquiring new members. 
• Green laboratory tool. 
• Membership survey addresses .sustainability professional development 

opportunities from CSHEMA 
 
	
  
	
  


